
 

5821 Fairview Rd., Ste. 400, Charlotte, NC 28209 

December 7, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Cooper 
Valvoline 
Mr. Dustin Montgomery 
Client Services Manager 
Kieffer Starlite 
National Sign Manufactures & Consultants 
 
Re:   Valvoline Instant Oil Change Signage Permits 
 
 
This letter is to provide authorization for Kieffer Starlite and their associates to submit the required 
applications to permit the installation of new Valvoline Instant Oil Change signage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Forrest Peters 
Vice President & Company Officer 
Magnolia Wash Holdings 
 
 
 
 
State of __________ 

 

County of ____________ 

 

The foregoing instrument was acknowledged before me this _______ day of __________ 2021, 

By ___________________ who is personally known to me or has produced _______________________ as 
identification, who did/did not take an oath. 

         (Driver’s License) 

________________________                 _________________________ 

   Signature – Notary Public                            Print Notary’s Name   My Commission Expires: _______ 

Georgia

Fulton

7th December

Robin Dye

Forrest Peters

4-20-2024


